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FOI Response 
Information provided under the Freedom of Information Act 
 

Freedom of Information Request 
 

FOI Reference: 
FOI/OPCC/22-017 

 

Date of Request: 
07/03/2022 

Date of Response: 
30/03/2022 

Information Requested:  
 

1. Question: 
Please disclose all correspondence with the companies NSO Group, 

DarkMatter Group and Quadream. 

 OPCC Response: 
The OPCC does not hold any correspondence between the OPCC and NSO 

Group, DarkMatter Group or Quadream. 

2. Question: 
I would also like to know of all meetings that took place between the police 

force and representatives from the companies, including time, place, names 

of those present and the agenda and any notes taken. 

 OPCC Response: 
The OPCC does not hold this information.  

 
However, you may wish to contact Cambridgeshire Constabulary, which is a 

separate organisation to the OPCC and is treated as such under the Act. You can 

contact the Cambridgeshire Constabulary by email at foi@cambs.pnn.police.uk  
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Alternatively, please see the below link to Cambridgeshire Constabulary’s Freedom 

of Information pages on their website:  

Cambridgeshire Constabulary’s FOI Information 

https://www.cambs.police.uk/foi-ai/af/accessing-information/what-is-the-freedom-of-information-act/

